
NEOkla Club Meeting   July 12, 2016  
 
Board members present were Todd Swain – RE, Jason Baney – Asst. RE, 
Kathryn Roemer - Treasurer, Betty Martin – Secretary, Neil Cox, Jeff Maize, Jon 
Pyeatt,, James Stowers, and George Walker.  The minutes of the June meeting 
and the treasurer’s report were approved as presented. 
 
Solo Report – Jason Baney: There were 80 drivers at the July event, with 10 
weekend members.  The next event is on August 14 at the infield of the 
fairgrounds.  The Club sold its old timing equipment to a group in Arkansas for 
$350.00.  The money will be used to purchase supplies for the new system. 
 
Club Racing Report – Neil Cox:  Neil talked about the KVRG race to be held at 
Hallett on July 30-31.  They need both workers and entrants for the event. 
 
Rally Report – Garry Deaton:  Garry is our new rally chairman.  He talked about 
some variations on rallies that he would like to try. 
 
Virginia Apker talked about the upcoming election for the Area Director.  She 
urged members to vote for Mike West from MidSouth Region. 
 
Betty Martin, secretary 
 
 
 
 
 
 


